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Hello,
 
I am writing in support of the Rix’s Creek Continuation Project.  In the current industry of big companies I
 believe it is important that the people of this region have a choice to be able to work for a family friendly
 privately owned Australian company and The Bloomfield Group provides this opportunity.
 
The type of people that work for the company have the values that result in them taking responsibility for
 doing the right thing in regards to Safety, Environment and the Community.
 
The continuation of Rix’s Creek will enable the continuation of employment of both The Bloomfield Group’s
 current employees and future employees.
 
Regards
 
Tamara Peters
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